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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to raise an objection to the proposed development on land at Preston Farm Field. As a
Linlithgow resident living just below this proposed development I have several serious concerns that
have not been addressed.

 1) This proposal has been kept very low key which I feel has been a deliberate ploy to try and get
this past without wider public consultation. In fact I have only been made aware of this as a
neighbour had a leaflet through his door.

2) The local roads and existing infrastructure to this land are insufficient for the proposed level of
development.

3) Local schools are already oversubscribed and don't have the facilities to take in additional
children.

4) This land creates scenic views from Linlithgow looking up over the land and also from the top
down over the historic town which will be destroyed forever if this development goes ahead.

5) Wildlife - developing this land will destroy further countryside and wipe out the habitats of many
animals, birds and insects.

6) Flooding - this creates a significant risk as already raised from previous developments at
Donaldsons school. Building on this land will increase water run off down slope significantly.
Drainage on this development will all run down slope putting significant pressure on existing
systems below. This will put the Braehead estate at risk and the Academy from serious flooding.
The current farmland absorbs this rain water into the soil and naturally drains into a beck by the
canal and down into the drainage systems below through Braehead.

I've attached below further concerns already raised and urge that this land is protected as an asset
to Linlithgow for future generations and to enhance the well regarded tourism potential of the town.

Kind regards
Mark Darragh






